
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents,  

I hope that you have had a good and pleasant vacation filled with rest and joy. 

 Year3 group have been learning the following topic in Islamic studies during this week commencing (4-1-2015)  
 

 

Lessons Objectives Home learning 

 
Making Wdoo’ Right 

 
 
 

 
To learn the steps of 
wdoo’ 
 
You should always 
respect those who older 
than you. 

 
 
Let your parents videotape you while 
making wudoo. Then view the tape with 
your parents and discover how good your 
wudoo was. Write a script that identifies 
your mistakes. 
 

Note: 
The Islamic department is organizing the 
annual Quran competition. The assigned 

Surahs form is attached to the newsletter 
So you can help your child to memorize 

them. The award ceremony will take place 
on 30th April 2015. 

                         

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The link bellow would help you help your child learning The Quran 

http://quran.com/87 

 


